
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

NOTICE 

NEW MEXICO STATE UNIVERSITY BOARD OF REGENTS 

POTENTIAL QUORUM NOTICE  

AUGUST 28th, 2021  

NMSU Aggies vs UTEP Miners Tailgate and Game 
Pan Am and Aggie Memorial Stadium 
1810 E University Ave, Las Cruces, NM

 

A potential quorum of the New Mexico State University Board of Regents may occur as 

regents may attend the NMSU Aggies vs. UTEP Miners tailgate, which is scheduled for 5:30pm 

– 7:30pm, and football game that begins at 7:30pm, on August 28th, 2021.  No votes or other 

official actions will be taken by the NMSU Board of Regents. 

 

Please contact the Office of the Board of Regents at 575-646-5997 for additional information. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


